
The meeting of the Student Grievance Redressal Committee, Shillong College was held on 

the 25
th

 May, 2022. The meeting Was chaired by the Chairperson, Dr. (Mrs) E. Kharkongor, 

Principal and attended by all members (Attendance sheet as annexure). 

The following resolutions were adopted during the meeting: 

1. Information Boards to be prepared and hung at different strategic positions to be 

identified to create awareness on how the students can file their grievances and how 

their grievances can be redressed.  

2. Posters to be hung at students’ union office, Girls’ and Boys’ common room and also 

to be given to respective departments and the library to display in their notice boards. 

3. Awareness programme to be held during the students orientation programme to make 

the students aware about the existence and functions of the cell, and also on how the 

students can file their grievances so that such grievances can be taken up for redressal. 

4. Grievance drop boxes to be placed at the four different blocks of the college to enable 

students to drop in their grievances. 
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